
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Memorial High School invites students in grades 1-8 to audition for the Winter Musical 

Nice Work If You Can Get It. Auditions will take place on Saturday, December 2, 2017 from 8am-

12pm in the Catholic Memorial High School Auditorium.  Rehearsals will be Saturday mornings 

from 8am-12pm (no rehearsals over Christmas break), and performances are in February.   All 

are welcome, no experience necessary.  For more information email Mr. Chris Andacht at 

candacht@catholicmemorial.net. 


